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Upcoming Events  
TERM 3 

 
28th July 

“Ballarat Sounds” 

Performance 

 

Assembly 

 

1st August 

Foundation Transition   

2.30 – 3.00  

“Storytime” 

 

3rd & 4th August 

Year 5/6 Sovereign Hill 

experience. 

 

4th August 

Foundation 100 Days of 

School 

 

8th August 

Newsletter 

 

9th August 

Division Basketball 

 

11th August 

The NED Show 

 

Assembly 

 

15th August 

Foundation Transition   

2.30 – 3.00  

“Storytime” 

 

 

 

 

MOUNT CLEAR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Principal’s News 
 

Mount Clear Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of this land, the Wada-wurrung people. 

 

We pay our respects to their ancestors and elders past, present and emerging. 

 

We acknowledge their histories, connections to the land and continuous living cultures.  

 

As we learn and grow, may we show respect to the knowledge embedded within the Aboriginal custodians of Country. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We strive to create resilient and successful individuals who are empowered to be themselves. 
 

 PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

PARENT / TEACHER / STUDENT CONFERENCES  

Thanks to all the families that attended their conferences last week. 

These conferences have allowed our teachers and parents to discuss 

the reports and talk about the students learning goals for Semester 2.  

NAPLAN RESULTS 

We have recently received our NAPLAN Data for 2023. As a school we 

are extremely proud of the results we have achieved, particularly in 

the area of reading. These results support the adjustments to our 

teaching approaches we have made in recent times. Our staff work 

very hard to improve their teaching to ensure our students receive 

quality teaching.  

In both reading and numeracy in the year levels assessed we are 

either above or equal to similar and network schools. 

We are measured against Similar and Network Schools. Similar schools 

are schools that are very similar to ours in student numbers, 

demographics, family occupation and education. Network schools are 

schools within our local area. 

Results from 2023 onwards cannot be directly compared with results 

from previous years. This is because a new measurement scale that is 

more suited to the online tests has been introduced with the new 

standards.  The levels are now Exceeding, Strong, Developing, Needs 

Additional Support and Exempt.  

 

 

 



 

Reading Results 

Year 3 

 

 

Year 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Numeracy Results 

Year 3 

 

 
 

Year 5 

 

 

  



FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS 2024 

We are now accepting enrolments for Foundation Students for 2024. There are a number of 

transition activities that are occurring this term to support children’s transition to primary school. 

Please contact the office to enrol your child.  

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Laycie Stannells (year 6) who represented the state in calisthenics in Brisbane 

over the recent holidays. Victoria were crowned champions. As are a school we are extremely proud 

of your achievement.  

ASSEMBLY 

We have our whole school assembly on Friday, starting at 2:30pm. We welcome all our families and 

friends to attend. 

 

Cameron Landry 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

SCHOOL TOURS FOR PROSPECTIVE STUDENTS 

Thursday 17/8/23  9.15am 

Wednesday 06/09/23 9.15am 

Please call the office on 53 301 844 to book 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
Breakfast club is on every Tuesday and Thursday 

In the Kitchen Garden building. 

8.30am – 8.55am  

EVERYONE IS WELCOME 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 
 

  

LUNCH ORDERS ARE AVAILABLE 

EVERY WEDNESDAY 

Online ordering must be completed no later than 

8.15am Wednesday (but can be done the day before) 



 

  

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
  

            

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 


